
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As the weather gets warmer, please remember that in order to provide a positive educational 

experience for our students, we ask that members of Latimer Road wear clothing appropriate for 

the school and the learning environment.   

Please avoid the following: 

 

-Inappropriate logos (Ex: Alcohol, drugs, etc.)  

-Bare backs or bare midriffs 

-Strapless or spaghetti strap tops 

-Muscle shirts 

-Shorts or skirts that are shorter than a couple of inches above the knee 

-Flip Flops 

-Hats (upon entering the school) 

 

 

These guidelines apply for all school functions and events. We would appreciate your 

cooperation, support and understanding of these guidelines. 

 


